
MCQ marker in department of surgery operational 

The department of surgery is pleased to announce the launch of its electronic MCQ marker.  This 
marker was availed to the department courtesy of the office of the Dean of the Medical School 
earlier this year.  The software has finally been installed and the system is operational.  His will 
no doubt reduce the workload associated with marking of MCQ’s within the school 

The facility is available for use by all departments.  In this regard chairmen are advised to 
nominate champions who can access to this marker on their behalf.  The departmetn will shortly 
call a training session to orientate users on requirements to fully utilise the marker. 

This marker becomes the second within the College, the first being located within the department 
of Medical Physiology 

We wish to thank the Dean for this facility 

 


